
 

  
 
 
 
 

VETERANS DAY 

November 11, 2024 

Longport Borough Hall Offices will be closed  

on Monday, Nov. 11th  

in observance of Veterans Day.                                                      

 

To all who have served and continue to serve,                      

thank you for your service.  

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmedia.defense.gov%2F2015%2FSep%2F11%2F2001289430%2F780%2F780%2F0%2F061109-F-9471G-101.JPG&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.af.mil%2FNews%2FArticle-Display%2FArticle%2F616854%2Fremembering-911-airman-reflects-

